# Llangrannog 2017



### Staff Members Attending:

- · Mrs Fowler (Year 4 Teacher)
  - Mr Senior (Year 6 Teacher)
- Mr Bentley (Year 4 Teacher)
  - Mrs Rhodes (HLTA)
    - Mrs Baker (TA)
    - Mr Jones (TA)

## Llangrannog Activities

- · Evening walk to Llangrannog Beach
  - Trampolining
  - · Climbing wall
  - · Quad biking
  - Low ropes course
  - · High ropes course
    - · Swimming
    - Archery
      - · Skiing
    - · Go-karting
    - · Tobogganing
    - · Horse riding
    - Team building
  - Muddy adventure course
    - · Bushcraft
      - Disco

#### Your child will need to bring:

- Sleeping bag (with a large carrier bag to make it easier to put it away to come home)
- Night clothes
- Toiletries (no aerosols)
- Old clothes (suitable for wet/cold weather as well as hot)
- Swimming costume
- Trainers (or suitable shoes for walking, horse-riding and quad bikes)
- Suitable clothing for skiing and toboganning (i.e. old clothes, long sleeves, trousers, gloves)
- Old clothes for the muddy adventure course
- Anorak/raincoat
- Spare clothes
- Towel
- Disco outfit

#### Useful information/reminders:

- Health Certificates need to be completed and returned to Mrs Fowler as soon as possible.
- We will be leaving school at around 10.15am on Friday 14.7.17. As this is before lunchtime, your child will need to bring a packed lunch to eat on the bus.
- Parents are more than welcome to come and wave us off!

- We hope to be back in school at around 5pm on the Sunday. Mrs Fowler will notify Mr Roden when we are half an hour away and he will send out a text to parents.
- · All items of clothing (including swimming costume and towel) need to be labelled with your child's name.

- Mobile phones, games consoles and all other electrical devices (including hairdryers and straighteners) are not to be brought to Llangrannog.
- There is a small shop on site (selling souvenirs, etc.) - please don't allow your child to bring any more than £20. Children will be responsible for their own money all weekend.

 Photographs and video clips from the weekend may be used by the Urdd (on the website and advertising materials). If you do not want your child to be included in these pictures, please make this clear on the Health Certificate.  If you need to contact your child or a member of school staff while we are in Llangrannog, please ring Reception (the contact details are on the front page of this leaflet and on the bottom of the Health Certificate).  Here's to another great Llangrannog weekend! If you have any questions about the trip, please feel free to contact us at school.

Thank you!

Mrs Fowler, Mr Senior, Mrs Rhodes, Mrs Baker, Mr Bentley and Mr Jones.